
December 11, 1985 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, December 11, 1985 at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home 

Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.  

It was also approved to pay Bream’s Print Shop.   

 The Doris Plunkert plan was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.   

 A letter was read from Judy Cole - property along Rt. 97.  There well is polluted 

because of leaking gas tanks from garage next door.  The tanks were removed - she also 

stated there was an illegal septic system installed on garage property.  Supervisors to 

contact Dean Shultz about his problem.    

 Ordinance for setting supervisors compensation pay for new supervisors after 

November 1985 - Motion to adopt Ordinance at $60.00 per meeting with no more than 25 

meetings per year was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 Solid Waste Meeting (garage) as attended by Supervisors.  It was a three-ring 

circus.  The next meeting there will be one delegate attending from each township, in the 

hopes of getting more accomplished.   

 Mr. Clapsaddle was present to complain about Mr. Cassett and the parcel of land he 

was to convey to Mr. Cassatt.  He was told the county, not the township, patrols the tax 

claims sales.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:07 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


